Hours of Operation
Pro Shop 7am-6pm NIEW!!
Exeter Bar & Grill 7am-7pm

Around the Golf Course
Hey guys fall is right around the corner!

If you haven't got your pre emergent
herbicides down you need to do so now.
‘We will be swinging into our project on

the course as well. Starting in October
we will be starting back on the cart path
project and we are hoping to have that
completed by the end of the month, We
also will be overseeding the tees this
week. Our new tees will also be opening
soon. We have some other projects lined
up too that will be coming down the
pipe soon.

- Ed Walker
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BERKELEY

COUNTRY CLUB

Pro Shop:

Renli.nder: Please ﬁx your ba]] ma.rl{s on the greens H.Ild ﬁu your
divots in fair ways.

All carts should be in by 7:00pm
If you have a standing tee time you may want to contact Pro Shop
to verify it since we recently made some changes to the tee sheet.

Please remember to call to cancel if you are not going to use it.

Upcoming tournaments:

October 1* - Small Town Restoration
October 7" — Palmetto Sr.

October 21 — MC Rotary

October 25% - 26" — Sr. Invitational
November 2" — Changed Lives Ministry
November 20" — Night Golf

For a full schedule of this years events please see our online calendar.

Board Members 2020/2021

Robert Bogart/President
bacall901@gmail.com

Nick Avery/Vice President
nfavery@outlook.com

Theo Rivera/Treasurer
theo(1rivera@yahoo.com

Steve Jones/Superintendent
doggerman@homesc.com

Eric Hayes/Tournaments
ehayes@carolinainternational.com

Nick Couch/Building
pnouch@bellsouth.net

Nick Bauer/Secretary
nchlsbr@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook,
Instagram, & Twitter

Exeter Grill

Good afternoon, here we go again September has left us and we are into
October, the last 3 months of the year. We had some nice cool days in
September hopefully it will continue into October. Also, the grill has

started closing at 6pm everyday as of Sept 30th. October is here and
Octoberfest and Halloween seem to be approaching quickly. Maybe
between football and other things I can arrange a grill event to combine
the two and maybe the weather will be nice for us. *"Remember Happy
hour is Thurs through Sat 4pm-6pm (Be on the lookout for a new menu)

Come out one of these crisp evenings play some cornhole, beer pong or

just hang out with some friends. Ritchie Cooper donated some cornhole
boards, lots of fun. Thank you, sir, very much! Also, I am looking into
trying to work with my schedule and football schedule to try and plan

an oyster roast. How does everyone feel about maybe hosting and

participating in bingo nights? Been thinking about maybe doing once a

month on Wednesday nights still got to get in contact with someone and

figure out all the details but keep an eye out. I want to apologize to all for
the lack of grill events we have had this year. We have not had the staffand
I have had a lot going on, so I apologize I'm going to try and plan some
hopefully starting in November. I want to thank Anyone and everyone for
all that you do for not only myself but the crew. It does not go unnoticed
or unappreciated. I would like to personally thank Brian and Amy for
all they do to assist me with help, advice or whatever it may be. It is truly
appreciated. This is one of the best jobs I've ever had.
God is Good all the time and all the time God is Good! (He truly is)
Remember Praise him on the Good Days and the Hard Days!
Love Lillian

Annual
Stockholder

Meeting

October 25th at
7:00pm. Kevin
Price, Mark Waters
and Greg Tedder
will be voted on

to serve on the

2021/2022 board.

Welcome New Members!
Please join us in giving
a welcome to our newest
BCC Members. We are
excited to have each &
everyone of you & look
forward to seeing you

around the club!
Thomas Walton

Jason Smith
Rudolph Horne




